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Royal Opera House

COVENT GARDEN LONDON WwWC2

Telephone: Covent Garden 1200

Telegrams: Amidst London WC2
10th May, 1967

Dear Miss Jessye,

Thank you so much for your letter. How interesting
that you are writing your autobiography and I am sure you
will be interesting about "Four Saints", which seems such
a long time ago now. I will certainly send you a photo
later if you wish to include it in your book.

I always remember the "Four Saints" days with particular
pleasure and often wonder what happened to the many friends I
made during that time. What a beautiful thing it was.

Unfortunately I was only in New York for such a short time
that I had a very heavy schedule with not much time to myself!
It was so nice to hear from you.

My very best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

\C. éu AL
Frederick Ashton

Miss Eva Jessye,

150 West 47th Street,
New York City,

N.Y., U.S.A.
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